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Submission: I do not support any further rate rises for any reason at this time. As a business owner affected by the 2017 floods I
do not think it is appropriate to increase the burden on business owners that are already suffering. Lismore City Council has
proven in the past that any increase in rates will not be spent appropriately due to their record of financial mismanagement





